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“We	are	pleased	by	the	House	and	Senate	conference	budget,”	said	UNC	System	President	
Peter	Hans.	“Provisions	include	well-deserved	raises	for	our	hardworking	faculty	and	staff,	
record	investments	in	repair	and	renovation	projects,	and	expansion	of	the	NC	Promise	reduced	
tuition	program.	We	are	also	grateful	for	the	General	Assembly’s	major	new	investment	in	
serving	adult	learners.	This	budget	will	help	us	fulfill	our	commitment	to	providing	high	quality,	
affordable	education	to	all.”	
	


